## **School Committee Statement Responding to Public Emails and Inquiries**

Thank you for your email. We are now in a period of transition and realize many in the community may have questions about next steps. There will be an open meeting next Wednesday, May 24<sup>th</sup> in the R.J. Grey Junior High library beginning at 7:30. This meeting will also be taped by Acton TV.

The decision to part ways was mutual and amicable. Beyond this, we have no further comment. We ask that you refer back to Dr. Brand's statement to the community sent out on May 18, 2017.

It is our sincere hope and intention to continue with many of the goals and initiatives that we have been working on. We wish Dr. Brand the best in all of his future endeavors.

Amy Krishnamurthy
Acton-Boxborough Regional School Committee Chairperson
May 19, 2017